
June 2, 2020 
 
MAYFIELD CITY SCHOOLS: OUR PLAN TO HELP SERVE STUDENTS  
WHO ARE APPROVED FOR FREE & REDUCED ASSISTANCE.  
 
As another school year comes to a close we understand this year has been 
especially challenging. In our continued efforts to ensure no child goes hungry, we want 
to make you aware of two resources:  
 
1.) Pandemic Electronic Benefit Transfer (P-EBT)  
 All households with children in grades K-12 who, if not for the closure of their school, 
would receive free or reduced-price school meals are eligible to receive this one time 
benefit.  If you are already receiving  benefits from the 
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) P-EBT benefits will be added to 
the account in which the child is active by the end of May. If you are not currently a 
SNAP recipient or an account cannot be matched you will receive a preloaded P-
EBT  card in the mail by mid-June. If you have additional questions please call  1-
866-244-0071. 

 
2.) Additionally, click on this link for information about summer feeding sites and local 
food banks/pantries available in the community. Scroll down to the documents posted at 
the bottom of the page. Be sure to read details carefully because some 
locations require beneficiaries to call ahead for an appointment while others only serve 
specific area codes.  
 
The Food and Nutrition Services team at Mayfield  
City Schools wishes you a happy and safe summer!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Robin Smeal, Food Service Director 
Mayfield City Schools 

 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fmayfieldfoodservice.com%2findex.php%3fsid%3d1561050133104%26page%3dsummer&c=E,1,hUTqOsbhq35XZeBdnsjww-W-LRCRxF1c7vEdW7UVppjJ5ocq0usMsPyCEb4SiBgQhSnGPlT5uywDPcdRCQ5ad4XL_93zK5C_EAKWW-94oTIjME6VeqFfi_s,&typo=1

